Name: _____ Food Preparation By Kathleen W. Redman

Many young people work as cooks and food preparation workers. Most of them work part-time. There always seems to be job openings in food preparation. It is very fast-paced work. Some people cannot keep up with the fast pace. Others move to full-time jobs or jobs with higher pay.

Chefs, cooks, and food preparation workers prepare all kinds of foods. They work in many kinds of restaurants. Chefs and cooks create recipes and prepare meals. Food preparation workers get everything ready to be cooked. They cut up fruits and vegetables. They trim meat. They may have other duties like keeping the kitchen clean.

Executive chefs and head cooks in big restaurants have many years of training. Some even start their training in high school. Many of them have gone to special schools to learn about working with food. Most of them have been food preparation workers and cooks before they became chefs or head cooks.



Most fast-food, short-order cooks, and food preparation workers learn their skills the job. They learn about keeping the workplace clean and safe. They learn how to handle

on the job. They learn about keeping the workplace clean and safe. They learn how to handle and cook food. They may also learn skills like using a cash register.

A high school diploma is not required for beginning jobs. Those who want to become a cook or a chef should have one. Some high schools have courses in nutrition, menu planning, and other food preparation subjects. It is best to get as much training as you can. It will help in getting a first job.

Food preparation can be a rewarding career. There are many different kinds of jobs in food preparation. A person who needs time to go to school can often work part-time. Getting started in food preparation is easy. However, the work is usually very hard at first. Workers must stand for hours. They must be able to lift heavy pots. They work near hot ovens or grills. Moving up to a better job can take a long time. It will almost always mean more training.

Do you enjoy cooking for others? Do you like working under pressure? Can you stand up and work for hours at a time? Are you willing to get extra training to get a better job? If so, food preparation may be the job for you!

Food Preparation

Questions

- _ 1. Which one of these is NOT a food preparation job?
 - A. short-order cook
 - B. server
 - C. cook
 - D. chef
 - 2. Why do many young people work in food preparation?
 - A. It is too hard for older people to do.
 - B. Young people like low pay.
 - C. All food preparation jobs are after school.
 - D. There are many part-time jobs in food preparation.

- 3. How does someone become a chef or head cook?
 - A. A person must be trained for the job.
 - B. A person must have a lot of experience.
 - C. A person must own the restaurant.
 - D. Both A and B
- 4. Where do most fast food workers learn their skills?
 - A. in a college
 - B. from a book
 - C. on the job
 - D. in high school classes
- ____ 5. Fast food workers learn about all of these except _____
 - A. how to keep the workplace clean
 - B. food safety
 - C. how to create recipes
 - D. how to cook food
- 6. A high school diploma is required for starting out in a food preparation job.
 - A. false
 - B. true
 - 7. Which one of these is true?
 - A. Food preparation workers all work part time.
 - B. It is easy to become a chef.
 - C. It takes a long time to move up in food preparation work.
 - D. It is hard getting started in food preparation.
- _____8. Food preparation can be a good job for someone in school because ______.
 - A. It is usually easy to find part-time work.
 - B. There is no stress in food preparation work.
 - C. Food preparation workers always make a lot of money.
 - D. It is easy work.

How many total legs are on 20 dogs.	Is 35 a composite or a prime number?	What number is halfway between 0 and 24?
Write the number that has exactly 7 hundred thousands.	In the equation 36 x 459 = 16,524, which number is the product?	double 20 =

Penguins have about 70 feathers per square inch. How many feathers would a penguin have on one square foot? (Hint: There are 144 square inches in one square foot.) Anna is learning to be a juggler. She bought 6 juggling balls for \$1.40 each, 3 scarves for \$2.25 each, and a top hat for \$8.83. How much money did she spend in all?

Sara drew a square with an area of 8 square centimeters. Nathan drew a square with an area of 16 square centimeters. How much bigger is the perimeter of the square that Nathan drew than the perimeter of the square that Sara drew?

Alex tried to write out the number for 7,084,030. He wrote seven million eighty-four thirty. Is anything wrong?

Cross out the number you use above and then write it below.



By Patti Hutchison

After working hard for many weeks, you are finally going to get a week off. You deserve a break. But what will you do during your time off? Why not go on a vacation? You've earned it!

A great vacation takes a lot of planning. You need to start many weeks before you want to go. But how do you begin to plan? First, you must decide where you want to go. You'll probably want a little change of scenery for your vacation. You'll want to see some different things.

Try to decide what kind of climate you'd like to vacation in. If you live where it's cold and snowy, you might want to vacation where it's sunny and warm. If you live where it's warm all the time, you might want to take a vacation to the mountains where you will see snow.



What kinds of activities do you want to do while you're on vacation? Do you want to just relax on the beach? Maybe you'd like to do some kind of sport such as skiing, fishing, swimming, or snorkeling. Do you want large crowds around, or do you want to go somewhere more secluded? You need to think about all these things when deciding where you'd like to go.

How can you find out about different places? The Internet is a good source of information about vacation spots. Once you decide what kind of climate you'd like to visit, use your favorite search engine. Let's say you'd like to go somewhere warm. Just type in "warm vacation spots." You will find links to many sites that will help you to get started.

Libraries and automobile clubs also have information about places to go on vacation. The people there will be glad to help you find out about exciting places to go. Or, you could visit a travel agent. This is a person who makes her living by helping people plan their vacations. She will help you decide where to go, how to get there, and where to stay. She can also help you figure out what to do when you get there. These people charge money for their services, however.

Okay, so you've decided where you'd like to go. The next step is to plan how to get there. There are many ways to travel. You can fly or drive. You can go by bus or train. You can even go by boat to some places! Before you decide, you need to think about a few things. There are advantages and disadvantages to each kind of transportation.

First of all, how much money do you have? Taking a plane or a boat can cost a lot of money. You have to book them at least a few weeks before you will be traveling. You also need to think about time. If you are going somewhere very far away, you may not want to drive or take a bus. This will take up some of your precious vacation time. On the other hand, driving or taking a bus usually cheaper than flying. These are also ways to see more of the country. If you drive, you won't have to rent a car when you get there. So many decisions to make!

If you decide to take a plane, a bus, or a boat, you will need to make a reservation. You can do this online or by calling the airline, bus line, or cruise line. You will need to know the exact dates you will be traveling. You will also need to know the name of the closest city to where you are going. If you are traveling to a small town, the plane, bus, or ship might not go there. You will have to travel to the nearest city, and then find a way to get to the place where you're staying. Taking a taxi or renting a car will be another expense you must put into your budget.

If you decide to drive, you will need directions. You can get directions online. There are many websites that will give you driving directions and let you print out a map. If you are good at reading a map, you can plan your route on your own. You might want to stop at a few places along the way, to see some more interesting sights.

When planning your budget, you need to figure out how much gas will cost you to drive to your vacation spot. Find out how many miles it is to where you're going. Then divide the miles by the miles per gallon your car usually gets. This will give you the amount of gallons of gas you will use to get there. Then multiply the gallons by the amount per gallon of gas. This will tell you about how much you will spend for gas to get to your vacation spot. A

Name: _

good rule of thumb is to multiply this amount by three. This will give you an idea of how much gas will cost you to go, get around town while you're there, and get you back home.

Planning a vacation can make you a little nervous. There are many things to think about. But once you have it all set, you can sit back, relax and have fun!

Where Will You Go on Your Vacation?

Questions

- . 1. When should you start planning your vacation?
 - A. the week before you want to go
 - B. many weeks before you want to go
 - 2. Name two things you should think about when deciding where to go for your vacation.

3. A person who makes their living helping people plan vacations is called a:

- A. travel agent
- B. librarian

4. Name two places you can find out about different places to go.

- 5. Which of these probably costs more?
 - A. taking a plane
 - B. riding a bus

Find the product of 8 and 2.	 Write the greatest possible 4-digit number using only 2 different numbers.		Is 23 a composite or a prime number?
		,	

Cross out the prepositional phrase in the sentence.
I forgot to study for the quiz last night.

If you take 46 away from me, the difference is 60. What number am I?



Time and again Ms. Rodriguez visited the museum. Tuesday she arrived at the museum at 12:45 p.m. She spent 1 hour and 23 minutes looking at the exhibits, 15 minutes in the gift shop, and 43 minutes in the teahouse before she left. What time did Ms. Rodriguez leave the museum? Sarah wanted to go to the 3:44 p.m. party at her friend's house. Her mother said she would drive her to the party, so it would only take fifteen minutes to get there. Sarah started reading a book about 12:21 p.m. and just couldn't put the book down until she finished it at 2:53 p.m. How long did she have to get ready and still arrive at the party on time?

Circle the fraction that is smaller.

$$\frac{4}{6}$$
 or $\frac{11}{18}$

Now draw both fractions on a number line

to show that your answer is correct:

Fill in the missing numbers.

$$\frac{2}{7} = \frac{1}{21}$$
 $\frac{3}{7} = \frac{1}{14}$
 $\frac{6}{20} = \frac{3}{20}$
 $\frac{2}{5} = \frac{1}{15}$
 $\frac{8}{22} = \frac{1}{11}$
 $\frac{6}{24} = \frac{1}{24}$
 $\frac{2}{16} = \frac{1}{1}$
 $\frac{4}{8} = \frac{1}{1}$
 $\frac{1}{3} = \frac{1}{6}$

Name:		•
Rosa went on a hike. She walked to the park. She walked for fifty-one minutes. Anna went on a hike. She walked to the pool. She walked for thirty-one minutes. How much longer did Rosa walk than Anna?	Robert wears blue socks. He had 12 blue socks. He lost three. How many socks are left?	Jason cut out 24 paper snowflakes. He put 13 on his window. How many did he have left?

Circle the two numbers that make 11.							7	1	90+3+400					
2		9		4		3		8		4		- 1	<u> </u>	
1	7	,	10	9		10	5		4	7				
9	5		6	7		9	6		2	7				
6	4	8	2	5		3	5	8	1	2				
Circle	e the c	odd r	numbe	r.		Da	vid sh	nare	ed hi	s craya	ons			
2	7	18	6			wit	h Kev	vin.	Kevir	n took			2	
16	4					ele eio	ven o Ihteer	ray n cr	yons. ravoi	David hs left.	had How	+	19	+ 0 0
						mc ha	ny cr ve to	ayo be	ons c gin w	did Dav vith?	/id		. ,	



You are given a secret number of 7,635,981.

Psst. Whisper the number

in the thousands place: _____

Psst. Whisper the number in

the hundred thousands place: _____

Psst. Whisper the number

in the millions place: _____

12 + 3 - 9	319 + 7 =	What is the sum of 5 and 48?
Eric bought 6 dozen cupcakes for a party. How many cupcakes did he buy?	120, 130, 140, 150, 160, 170,, 190	A book has 6 pages. Each page has 11 dimes. How many dimes in the book?

word root il can mean **not** illiterate, illegible

Name: _

For some reason Mrs. Garcia has 2 chairs. The students in the class each have one chair. Why else would they need more? All of the chairs have 4 legs. All of the kids and Mrs. Garcia have 2 legs. There is a total of 88 legs in the classroom (including human legs and chair legs). How many students are there?

27 ÷ 3 =	Draw a small clock that shows 20 minutes past 9:00.	Round 164 to the nearest ten.		
What is the sum of 10 and 304?	You need to add what to 78 to get 86?	How many hundreds are in the number 1,700?		
What is one-tenth of 10?	Cross out all of the prepositional phrases in the sentence. Over the summer, I danced every day after summer school.			

Name: _____ The MyPlate Mission: Pile on the Protein By Erin Horner

The USDA is on a mission. They want you to eat healthy foods. MyPlate is a nutrition campaign. It is designed to help you know what kind of foods to eat and how many servings to choose. Protein is an important part of your daily food intake. Protein helps your bones, skin, muscles, brain, and blood. Lean protein, like turkey, chicken, and lean beef give your body the nutrients it needs. Eggs, seeds, nuts, and beans are great protein choices too. Seafood with omega-3 fatty acids is also a great source of protein. Consuming at least eight ounces of seafood each week may help to reduce your risk of heart disease. The USDA's mission is to help you make great food choices. Your mission is to follow their guidelines. Protein is one important part of the MyPlate campaign, so make sure you pile it on your plate too!



The MyPlate Mission: Pile on the Protein

Questions

- 1. Why should you choose to eat eight ounces of seafood each week?
- 2. Which of the following is NOT a source of protein?
 - A. beef
 - B. nuts
 - C. bread
 - D. turkey
- 3. In which sentence below is <u>lean</u> used in the same way as in the above passage?
 - A. My grandpa lived through some lean years. Money was tight during the Great Depression.
 - B. Please <u>lean</u> the ladder against the wall.
 - C. You can <u>lean</u> on me.
 - D. I expected the cattle to be plump, but they were very <u>lean</u> instead.
- . 4. Which of the following is a fact?
 - A. Most kids don't like eggs.
 - B. Your bones and muscles need the nutrients found in protein.
 - C. It's easier to eat protein at dinner than breakfast.
 - D. Fish tastes better than other protein sources.

edHelper

Name:		edHelper	
Gavin had two dollar bills, three quarters, and seven nickels. He spent \$1.74 on a Groundhog Day poster. How much money does he have left?	Buzzy the Honeybee estimated that it takes 45 bees working for 8 days to make one pound of honey. If he is right, how many bees does it take to make 5 pounds of honey in the same number of days?	Max has a big collection of baseball cards! He is very proud of them. He has 112 cards in all. He gave $\frac{1}{4}$ of his cards to his brother. How many cards does he have left?	
12 x 5 - 10 + 2	Write the number that has exactly 6 ten thousands.	The number 85 is more than the number 7 by how much?	
Amy went for a walk with her father. They started walking at 5:47 a.m. They walked for 73 minutes. What time was their walk over?	Mr. King bought 6 gallons of ice cream. He could make 12 root beer floats from each gallon. If he made 56 floats, what decimal shows how much ice cream he used? Round your answer to the nearest tenth of a gallon.	Jenna's white t-shirt cost \$7.43. Amanda's white t-shirt cost \$5.77. How much more did Jenna's t-shirt cost than Amanda's t-shirt?	
What is 14 less than 1,199?	How much greater is 188 than 48?	How many tens are in the number 4,100?	

Name:			edHeiper
It is impossible to keep from at Fred. He makes funny fac jokes, and just clowns aroun he could make anyone laug than one minute. Jacob co keep from laughing for 36 tried and almost made it. I Fred after 51 seconds. How seconds did I last than Jac	n laughing ces, tells nd. He said gh in less uld only seconds. I laughed at many more ob?	The workers Elementary students that seventy-eig to make hat students, but twenty-nine make spagh of students. of ground to hamburgers spaghetti?	s in the Morningside School cafeteria told the at it takes three hundred ht pounds of ground beef mburgers for all the it only one hundred e pounds of ground beef to netti for the same number How many more pounds beef does it take to make s than it takes to make
Sarah has 23 nickels. How much money is that?	7 + 12 - 10		Is 552 closer to 500 or 600?
Anna collects pictures of state flowers and puts them in a scrapbook. She can put 4 pictures on each page. So far, she has filled 12 pages. How many pictures does she have?	Hannah wan make a chee She went to and bought cheese, eggs sour cream. \$8.91 for supp gave the cle much chang get?	ted to esecake. the store cream s, sugar, and She spent olies. She rk \$10. How e did she	Ava was making pillows for her room. She had 12 pieces of fabric. She used two pieces for the first pillow and four pieces for the second pillow. What fraction of the fabric did she use?

Name:		edHelper
Someone once said that Superman is very, very old. Even though he seems to be about 32 years old, he is really 5 times that old. If that is true, about how old is Superman?	Mr. Martin asked his students to write a poem exactly 135 words long. There are 28 students in his class. How many words will Mr. Martin read when he grades the poems?	Mrs. Garcia has a bag of tomatoes. Six of the tomatoes are green. Nine of the tomatoes are red. Is it certain, likely, or unlikely that the first tomato she takes out of the bag will be green?
Amanda bought a pack of six waters. It cost \$3.06. How much did each water cost?	Draw a small clock that shows 5 minutes to 8:00.	How many minutes are there from 6:15 p.m. until 6:45 p.m.?
April thought Mirth Day was a funny holiday. She made Happy Mirth Day cards for her friends. She put five funny face stickers on each card. If she made cards for eight friends, how many stickers did she use?	Every day of school, Aunt Gina made 2 sandwiches for herself and each of her 4 brothers. She put 3 slices of ham in each sandwich. How many slices of ham did Aunt Gina use in 6 school days?	On No Housework Day Mrs. Brown invited three of her friends to play tennis. Each friend won two matches. Mrs. Brown won three matches to become the winner of the day! Write an expression to show how many matches were played.
Write the least possible 4-digit number without repeating any numbers.	Round 1769 to the nearest hundred.	You have a playdate in 240 minutes. How many hours is that?

Name: ______ Stephen Krensky: Just an Ordinary Guy By Brandi Waters

What does it take to be an author? It is easier than you think. All that it takes is a little imagination. You don't have to live an exciting life. You don't have to travel the world. You don't have to go through hard times. Stephen Krensky can tell you that.

Stephen Krensky was born in Boston. He grew up having a very normal life. He had a great family. He stayed out of trouble. Trouble stayed away from him. What did he do for fun? Stephen Krensky liked to make up stories. He was always the star of his stories. In many of them, he became a superhero! Making up stories was fun. He never thought it could turn into a job, but it did.

Stephen Krensky grew up. He went to college. He studied English and writing. That was when he first thought that he might want to be a writer. He wrote his first book just after he got out of school. More than thirty years later, he is still writing. He has written many kinds of books. He writes true stories. He writes made up stories. He writes stories for little kids. He writes



stories for big kids. He writes stories for grown-ups. He says that writing different kinds of books keeps writing fun for him.

Stephen Krensky hasn't changed much. His life is pretty normal. He is happy. He has a wife and two sons now. He likes to play soccer and softball. He also likes to read. He still makes up stories, just like he did when he was a kid. Now, making up stories is his job. It is a job that he enjoys very much.

Stephen Krensky: Just an Ordinary Guy

Questions

- _ 1. What does it take to be an author?
 - A. You have to visit a lot of places.
 - B. A lot of exciting things have to happen to you.
 - C. You have to have a good imagination.
 - D. all of the above
- _____ 2. Where was Stephen Krensky born?
 - A. Dallas, Texas
 - B. Providence, Rhode Island
 - C. Boston, Massachusetts
 - D. Atlanta, Georgia
 - 3. When did Stephen Krensky first think that he might want to be a writer?
 - A. In elementary school
 - B. When he was four years old
 - C. In high school
 - D. In college

Name: _____

- 4. Stephen Krensky's books are _____.
 - A. true stories
 - B. made up stories
 - C. for kids and adults
 - D. all of the above
- 5. Name one sport that Stephen Krensky likes to play in his free time.



edHelper

Name: ____

Fill in the missing numbers.

Only rule - The same number CAN NOT be next to each other, in ANY direction.

Dark lines surround a block. Numbers to use in a block:

A block with 1 space has to be the number 1.

A block with 2 spaces must have the numbers 1 and 2.

A block with 3 spaces must have the numbers 1, 2, and 3.

A block with 4 spaces must have the numbers 1, 2, 3, and 4.





Name: _

Fill in the missing numbers.

Only rule - The same number CAN NOT be next to each other, in ANY direction.



Name: _



Name: _____ Jane Goodall

By Sharon Fabian

Jane Goodall loved to read about wild animals. She hoped to work with animals when she grew up. Many young people who like animals grow up work in a veterinarian's office; others become farmers. Some work in zoos or parks. Some work in pet shops. Jane didn't want to do any of those things. She wanted to go to Africa to study the wild animals there.

When she was 23 years old, Jane had the chance to visit Africa. While she was there, she contacted the famous anthropologist, Dr. Louis Leakey. Dr. Leakey offered her a job as his assistant. This gave Jane the chance to stay and work in Africa. It was interesting work, but it still wasn't what she really wanted to do. Jane wanted to work with living animals.

With Dr. Leakey's help, Jane found the perfect job - studying the wild chimpanzees in Gombe National Park in Tanzania.



Wild chimpanzees were not easy to study. They were afraid of humans and ran off whenever Jane Goodall approached them. It took months of patient work before she could get close enough to observe the chimps.

Her patience paid off. Gradually, her presence became accepted by the chimps. She spent whole days observing the chimps from the time they woke up in the morning until the time they went to sleep at night. She was able to observe their behavior as no one had done before.

Jane Goodall made some amazing discoveries about chimpanzees. She discovered that they were more like humans than anyone had suspected. She discovered that chimps are smart and sociable. She found that they developed close family ties but that they also liked to fight. She learned that chimps used tools, and even more surprising, that they were beginning to learn to make tools. This was one of her most amazing discoveries because, up to that time, it was believed that only humans could make tools.

She made this discovery while watching a chimpanzee catching termites to eat. The chimp took a small twig and stripped off its leaves. Now, he had a termite-hunting tool. Over and over, he poked the twig into a termite hole; it was a little bit like fishing for termites. When he pulled the twig out of the hole, it was coated with tasty termites. Later she learned that chimps used not only twigs, but also stems, branches, seeds, leaves, and rocks as tools to help them do their chores.

Jane continued to work with the chimpanzees at the Gombe National Park for almost 40 years, but now she has taken on a new role. She has started sanctuaries in Africa for orphan chimps. Many chimps are orphaned when their mothers are killed for meat by poachers. Sometimes, the baby chimps are sold for pets, but that is illegal; it is not good for chimps to live as pets. With the help of the government, chimps are rescued and sent to Jane's sanctuaries. There, they are cared for in an environment that is as close to their natural home as she can make it. They live outdoors in open spaces, eat healthy food, and enjoy the company of other chimpanzees.

Jane also writes and travels the world, giving speeches and lectures about the chimpanzees. She wants to make people aware of the problems faced by chimpanzees. She wants to let people know that the chimpanzees are on the verge of extinction. The number of chimps in Africa has decreased in the last 100 years, from well over a million to less than 200,000. If their numbers continue to decline, chimps could disappear from the earth altogether.

She has also started a web site to help the chimps. It encourages people to donate money to help the chimps and provides lots of information including "biographies" of several chimps. There you can read about Baluku, a two-year-old with scars around his waist from the time when poachers had him tied up with a rope and were trying to sell him. You can also read about Nani, a baby chimp who liked to roughhouse and once even broke her arm while playing with the other chimps.

Jane Goodall has led an unusual life. Her work is the kind that many people only dream about. Now, she is making good use of the opportunities that she has had by trying to give back to the chimpanzees. Everything that she does is part of her mission to save the chimps.

Jane Goodall

Questions

- Jane Goodall studied _____.
 - A. elephants
 - B. anthropology
 - C. chimpanzees
 - D. Africa
- _ 2. Jane Goodall wanted to go to Africa to _____.
 - A. take a vacation
 - B. work with wild animals
 - C. go to college
 - D. start a farm

_____ 3. Which happened first?

- A. Jane Goodall started a web site.
- B. Jane Goodall observed the chimps.
- C. Jane Goodall contacted Dr. Leakey.
- D. Jane Goodall went to Africa.
- 4. She observed the chimps in _____.
 - A. a zoo
 - B. a lab
 - C. their natural habitat
 - D. none of the above
- _ 5. She discovered that chimps were _____ than people had expected.
 - A. more like humans
 - B. taller
 - C. less like humans
 - D. more afraid of humans
- _ 6. She observed the chimps making a tool for _____.
 - A. catching termites
 - B. carrying heavy loads
 - C. cutting wood
 - D. catching fish
 - 7. We can tell that Jane cared about the fate of the chimpanzees because she _____.
 - A. worked with them for many years
 - B. created sanctuaries for the chimps
 - C. encouraged other people to help the chimps
 - D. all of the above
 - 8. Nani is _____.
 - A. a chimp
 - B. a researcher
 - C. an anthropologist
 - D. Jane Goodall's grandmother

Abu rolled up his paper ha and put it in a bottle. He put the bottle and threw it into Five days later the bottle w on a tiny island thirty-five m If the bottle traveled the so distance each day, how mo the hat in the bottle travel of	t very tightly It a cork in the ocean. ashed up hiles away. ame any miles did each day?	Ms. Miller ask people had lunches. Eigh raised their l them what k had, five-eig had peanut two-ninths o salad sandw students had many studer sandwiches	ked her class how many sandwiches in their nteen of the students hands. When she asked ind of sandwiches they hteenths of the students butter sandwiches, f the students had egg iches, and the rest of the d bologna sandwiches. How hts had bologna in their lunches?
A book has 6 pages. Each page has 12 dimes. How many dimes in the book?	What is the sur 778?	m of 10 and	12 + 11 - 1
Maria's sister is a toddler. Maria baby-sits for 1 hour and 30 minutes each day. If she starts at 4:00 p.m., what time is she finished?	Alex and his went to a m John Glenn. were \$4 eac each had a popcorn and drink. They of four candy & cost \$0.69 eac had \$20 to s much did the	brother ovie about The tickets ch. They \$2.19 box of d a \$1.41 also bought pars that ach. They spend. How ey have left?	Sara is making chocolate milkshakes for Jessica's birthday party. There will be fifteen people at the party. It takes a third of a cup of milk to make one chocolate milkshake. How many cups of milk will it take to make fifteen milkshakes?

Name: _____

Add the correct end punctuation for this	
sentence.	
Don't step on that piece of glass	

Name: _____

"Bye, Caroline. I'll see you at the party tonight," yelled Jen.

"Hi, Jen. What time is the party again?" asked Anna.

Jen looked at her watch. "It's in only 6 and one-half hours. The party will be exactly 2 and one-half hours before midnight."

What time is the party?

What time is it now?

Name: _____ Megalosaurus

By Cindy Grigg

Megalosaurus (MEG-uh-low-SORE-uss) was a carnivorous dinosaur that lived from about 185 million to 160 million years ago in the Jurassic period. Its name means "great (or big) lizard." It had a large head. It walked on two powerful back legs. It had short arms with three fingers with long claws on each hand. It was part of a group called theropod dinosaurs. Theropods were meat eaters that walked on two back legs. *Megalosaurus* was thirty feet long and stood ten feet tall. Its mouth was filled with sharp teeth. The teeth were jagged on the sides. It had a fairly large brain for a dinosaur. It lived in England, and its fossils were the first dinosaur fossils ever found.



Megalosaurus

Questions

- ____ 1. *Megalosaurus* was a _____
 - A. meat eater
 - B. theropod
 - C. carnivore
 - D. all of the above

_____ 2. The writer's main purpose for writing this story was to ______ readers.

- A. entertain
- B. persuade
- C. inform
- _____ 3. *Megalosaurus* had ______ fingers on each hand.
 - A. four
 - B. two
 - C. five
 - D. three
 - 4. What does Megalosaurus mean?

Hannah went to the grocery store to purchase butterscotch pudding mix, milk, and whipped topping. The pudding mix was \$0.82 per box, the milk was \$1.25 for a quart, and the whipped topping was \$0.99 for a tub. If she bought two boxes of pudding mix, one-fourth of a gallon of milk, and one tub of whipped topping, how much did she spend in all? (Note: The price of the milk is the same whether bought in quarts or half-gallons.) Mrs. Robinson took homemade donuts to her office on Donut Day. She bought the donuts at the bakery on the corner while they were still warm! She bought two dozen donuts at \$2.15 per dozen. She paid for them with a 20-dollar bill. How much change did she get?

There are 3 birthdays in our class for the month of October. Justin, Kevin, and Anne all have birthdays. Anne is the last to celebrate. Her birthday is on the last day of the month. If you add the day numbers of the other birthdays, it equals the day number that Anne celebrates her birthday. The first person to celebrate is Justin. His birthday is 13 days before the next birthday. On what day numbers are each of their birthdays?

12 x 5 =	triple 32 =	Draw a small clock that shows 15 minutes past 10:00.
Circle the relative adverb. where, to, from, then		

_ _ _ _

Name: _____

Ready to make equations? There is a missing equation in each box. Circle the numbers once you find it!

- 98342 74452 Find a subtraction fact. Equation Write the	 B 81 65 51 Find a subtra 	12 59 41 73 30 87 Action fa	C - ct.	80 22 39 15 83 90 Find a subtrac	2 44 5 27 5 69 ction fact.
Α	83 -	9	=	74	
В	-		=		
С	-		=		
Complete each analogy with west stee carbon dioxide north southwest wat	h the best wo am heast ter	rd. direction food		Who mult	at are the first three tiples of 3? ich is longer: three feet or y-one inches?
east :					